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Date: 23/09/2022 

 

Open evening 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
On Thursday 6 October, we are holding our Year 6 Open Evening. This is an exciting annual event where 

we show off our brilliant school to students in Year 6 and their parents, to help them decide if they would like 
to apply for a place here in September 2023. To allow us to prepare and to allow all our student helpers to 

have a break before we open the event at 5.30pm, we will be closing slightly earlier that day. 
 
Year 8, 9 and 6th form will be dismissed at 12.15pm 
Year 7, 10 and 11 will be dismissed at 12:20pm 
 
Students who are entitled to a free school meal and who would like to take theirs home can it collect from the 
dining hall on their way out of the Academy. This will be arranged through tutors next week. 
 
Lots of our students have volunteered to help out during the evening, which is wonderful. This might be as a 

tour guide, or to deliver a speech alongside the Principal, or it might be to work within one of their favourite 
subject areas for the evening. Our students always love talking about their school, and Year 6 students love 
hearing from them. If your child is helping with the event, they will have brought home a letter for you to sign. 

We need them to arrive at school at 5:00pm in full school uniform (or PE kit if they are with the PE 
department). The evening will end at 8:00pm. Thank you for allowing them to be a part of the evening. 
 
Kind regards, 
Andrea Campbell 
Assistant Principal 
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